
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact: Kaysha Cranon 
         The Collaborative Firm 
       Phone: 404-684-7031 
       Email:  kcranon@tcfatl.com 

 
 
 

DeKalb County Courthouse Parking Deck Renovation Project 
 
DeKalb County, Georgia – June 7, 2024 – DeKalb County SPLOST (Special Purpose Local 
Options Sales Tax) is a one cent sales tax that provides funding exclusively for capital 
projects – roads, building, vehicles and major equipment, and other long-lived 
improvements.  
 
These pennies are making it possible to fund many improvements in DeKalb County. One of 
those improvements is the DeKalb County Courthouse Parking Deck Renovation. Built 
more than 40 years ago, this viable project will extend the life of the building, providing 
safety for courthouse justices and citizens of DeKalb County. 
 
The DeKalb County Courthouse Parking Deck project focused on repairs and 
improvements to the parking deck and immediate surrounding area. 
 
Aspects of the project include repairs to concrete and steel beams, columns, connections, 
steel plates, expansion joints, waterproofing, new electrical LED lighting, elevator 
modernization, fire protection piping, way finding signage, stairwell modifications, and 
pressure washing all the exterior facades.  
 
DeKalb County allocated $9,895,518.75 from SPLOST funds to complete the repairs. The 
project is scheduled to be completed in August of 2025. 
 

   
 
Please visit www.Dekalbsplost.com to learn more about other SPLOST projects. 



 
### 

 
 
DeKalb County voters approved a referendum to implement a once-cent Special Purpose 
Local Options Sales Tax (SPLOST). The purpose of the SPLOST is to fund capital projects for 
both the county government and all municipalities within the county. 
 
 


